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INFORMATION NOTE FOR PARTICIPANTS 

For the convenience of the participants who will attend the “The Workshop on the Project End of 

Strengthening Regional Cooperation and Enhancing National Capacities to Eliminate IUU Fishing in 

Southeast Asia” the following information is provided: 

DATE AND VENUE 

Hosted by the SEAFDEC Training Department (SEAFDEC/TD), The Workshop on the Project End of 

Strengthening Regional Cooperation and Enhancing National Capacities to Eliminate IUU Fishing in 

Southeast Asia will be convened from 20–21 March 2024 at A-ONE The Royal Cruise, Pattaya, 

Chonburi Province, Thailand. 
 

TRANSPORTATION ARRANGEMENTS 

SEAFDEC/TD will arrange transportation from the airport to the hotel for participants who will 

physically attend the Workshop. 

For participants arriving at the Suvarnabhumi Airport, please proceed to Exit Gate C (near Door 10) 

after customs clearance. After exit, please look for SEAFDEC/TD staff holding SEAFDEC logo. In 

case no SEAFDEC/TD staff are around, kindly wait for them at the Information Counter at the Arrival 

Hall or contact Mr. Tanapat Sorragittayamate by mobile phone (+66) 89 488 8437. 

 

ACCOMMODATION ARRANGEMENTS 

Accommodation is arranged for participants at the A-ONE The Royal Cruise, Pattaya, Chonburi 

Province, Thailand. SEAFDEC/TD will be responsible for room charges for the participants who are 

supported by SEAFDEC/TD. However, all participants are responsible for the costs of consumables 

(e.g. bar, telephone calls, other personal items). 

 

ABOUT THE HOTEL 

The hotel is in North Pattaya Beach Road, a 2-minute walk from the beach in Pattaya, one of the most 

popular destinations in the whole of Thailand, only 3 km from Central Festival and 4.3 km from the 
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nightlife on Walking Street. Bangkok and Suvarnabhumi International Airport are a 1.5-hour drive 

away.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Room and facilities: A-One New Wing has 264 guestrooms all designed with a nautical theme, 

equipped with private terraces and free Wi-Fi for all rooms. This service-oriented hotel also features 

Muslim prayer room, a fitness center and massage treatments that can be share facilities all A-ONE 

hotels. 

Address: 500-501 North Pattaya Beach Road, Nongprue, Banglamung, Chonburi 20150 

Tel: +66 (38) 259 555 

Fax: +66 (38) 424 242 

Website: https://www.a-onehotel.com/ 

 

REGISTRATION ARRANGEMENTS 

Registration and documents will be arranged in front of the Workshop room (Ratchanavy 1 Room, 9th 

floor, Royal Cruise Building) on 20 March 2024 from 08:30–09:00 a.m. 

 

WEBSITE 

All information, photos, presentations, and Workshop materials can be downloaded at 

http://www.seafdec.or.th/iuu-projectend-2024/ 

 

CONTACT PERSONS 

Technical matters Mr. Kongpathai Saraphaivanich 

SEAFDEC Training Department 

Tel: (+66) 2 425 6100 ext. 119 

Mobile phone: (+66) 89 768 1074 

Fax: (+66) 2 425 6110  

Email: kongpathai@seafdec.org 

  

Administrative matters Tanapat Sorragittayamate 

SEAFDEC Training Department 

Tel: (+66) 2 425 6100 ext. 123 

Mobile phone: (+66) 89 488 8437 

Fax: (+66) 2 425 6110  

Email: tanapat@seafdec.org 
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